

THE FEDERATION OF **BURLEY AND SOPLEY** PRIMARY SCHOOLS



Monday 24th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

To support the children with the transition into their new year group they will take part in two 'step up days'. These will be held on Tuesday 2nd July and Wednesday 3rd July.

This will be an opportunity for all children to visit their new classroom, if moving classrooms, and to meet their teacher and teaching assistant. We are pleased to be able to share with you which teachers will be teaching in which classes in September, for the new academic year, 2024-2025.

We welcome Mrs Emma Hepburn from Sopley Primary School and also Mrs Emma England who has previously taught at Burley Primary School.

Please let your child know this information to help support them ready for the step up days and ready for September.

We would also like to invite parents to meet the teachers. This will be held on Tuesday 2nd July 3:30pm - 4:15pm.

Class	Teacher
Wagtails - Reception	Mrs Lizzie Shutler
Robins - Years 1 and 2	Mrs Lauren Carey and Mrs Emma Hepburn
Kestrels - Years 3 and 4	Mrs Emma Hodge and Mrs Emma England
Woodpeckers - Years 5 and 6	Miss Katie Goodall

Kind regards,

Mrs Nanette Allies Federation Headteacher The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools.

Burley Primary School, Church Lane, Burley, Ringwood, Hampshire, BH24 4AP Email: adminoffice@burley.hants.sch.uk

Tel: 01425 403 375

Sopley Primary School, South Ripley, Bransgore, Christchurch, Dorset, BH23 8ET

Email: adminoffice@sopley.hants.sch.uk

Tel: 01425 672 343











